
Guidelines given for
mailing to Iraq

The Military Postal Service
Agency has released informa-
tion about mailing Christmas
packages to Iraq. Recommended
deadlines for sending mail are:

•Parcel Post: Nov. 13
•Space Available: Nov. 27
'Parcel Airlift Mail: Dec. 4
•Priority and First Class

Letters/Cards: Dec. 6
Express Mail is not available.
Effective Nov. 1, the Galva

National Guard will have a new
address. It is:

(Soldier's Name)
F/202 ADA
Camp Cooke
APO, AE 09378
Since current plans have the

Galva National Guard unit pre-
paring to move back to the U.S.
a few weeks after Christmas, it
is recommended that you do not
mail large items. A lack of space
may force soldiers to mail them
back.
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